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[image: image5.wmf][image: image2.emf]  The purpose of a newsletter is to provide specialized information to a targeted audience. A school newsletter can be a great way to develop a strong relationship with parents. First, choose a short title or theme for your newsletter — something like "School News," or “Back to School.”  If you’d like,  you  can also add a   date and   volume number  for yo ur  newsle t ter.   Next, establish how much time  and money you can spend on your  newsletter. These factors will  help determine how frequently  you publish the newsletter and  its length.  


Welcome to G&T!





3rd Grade


We are beginning our M3 Algebra unit.  Students have learned the difference between an expression and an equation, as well as what a variable is. We also have reviewed the expectations of writing in math.  Please ask your child to see the Math Writing Rubric, which should be in his/her G&T folder.  It is also on Mrs. K’s G&T website.��4th Grade


We’ve begun our Lego Mindstorms unit.  Student pairs have built their EV3 Lego Robots and are beginning to learn how to use the computer software to program the robot to do various functions.  Students will be using mathematical strategies to tackle challenges using their robots.�


5th Grade


We’ve begun our Bootstrap unit, which will involve learning computer coding to develop a simple video game. Students have been assigned partner teams and have started planning out their video games.  We’ve also learned about turning Circles of Evaluation into Racket Code, and how to enter it into the computer coding program.  
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SEPTEMBER








 G&T Website


�Mrs. Kohlhepp’s website can be found at:


mrskohlheppgt.weebly.com


Here, you will find general G&T info, parent info, homework assignments, and important links for your child.
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What’s Coming Next?�


October:  Continue math units





November:  Parent/Teacher Conferences �11/10, 11/12, 11/17
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Mrs. Kohlhepp’s G&T Newsletter





















































3rd-5th graders in G&T are currently learning…


Math:


3rd Grade – �M3 “At the Mall with Algebra”





4th Grade – �Lego Mindstorms





5th Grade - �Bootstrap Videogame Coding











*Contact Info*�


�





The best way to contact Mrs. Kohlhepp is through email:


� HYPERLINK "mailto:kathryn.kohlhepp@edison.k12.nj.us" �kathryn.kohlhepp@edison.k12.nj.us�





IF YOU HAVEN’T ALREADY, PLEASE RETURN THE CONTACT INFO SHEET WITH YOUR EMAIL ADDRESS ASAP.�


 Mrs. K’s schedule:�


  Mon.-Wed. – John Marshall


  Thur.-Fri. – Woodbrook


  �














G&T Website:  http://mrskohlheppgt.weebly.com








